
Hello PfISD Parents/Guardians, 
  
The district is offering an opportunity for parents/guardians to purchase Technology Device Insurance 
which will cover accidental damage to the device issued to your student(s).  You are receiving this 
message because our records show you have a student who has a device that qualifies for 
insurance.  Parents may opt-in for a $25 warranty coverage for the current school year, which will need 
to be paid for each student who has checked out a district device.  The insurance does not cover loss of 
the device.   
  
Please review the information below for details on the repair fees and insurance options.  If you would 
like to purchase the insurance coverage, click on the following link and you will be redirected to the 
Technology Device Insurance Payment Website. 
Technology Device Insurance and Repairs 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Note:   Students may be loaned a Device, if available, while their assigned device is being repaired, 
however if this is a second or subsequent repair, they will need to return it at the end of each day until 
the associated fee is paid, if applicable. 
 
Devices assigned from directly from Special Programs use such as CTE and SpEd are not part of the 
Technology Device Insurance Plan. 
  
If you have any questions regarding the Technology Device Insurance, please submit them in 
Let's Talk and a Technology team member will respond. 
  
Thank you, 
PfISD Technology 
 

Repair Schedule Fees for Accidental 
Damage 

With Purchase of 
Device Insurance 

Without Purchase of 
Device Insurance 

First Repair No charge No Charge 
Second Repair No Charge $10.00 
Third Repair No Charge $15.00 

Device Replacement  (due to 
unrepairable accidental damage) 

With Purchase of 
Device Insurance 

Without Purchase of 
Device Insurance 

First replacement No Charge $275.00 
Second and Subsequent Replacements $275.00 $275.00 

Stolen Devices  Replaced at no Charge  
with Valid Police report 

Replaced at no Charge 
 with Valid Police report 


